ISPAS gedenkt Brian Widdowson
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Dear John Widdowson and Widdowson-Family,
on behalf of the Initiative of Town Twinnings Sindelfingen ( ISPAS ) we ask you to accept our condolences on the death of your beloved father. 
Brian had been a secretary of Town Twinning for many years. He not only carried out his duties with calmness and efficiency, but he also played an active part in Town Twinning affairs. Brian and Blanche hosted a lot of visitors from Sindelfingen and many of them who had come on official mission left their house as friends. 
They were famous for providing delicious pies and puddings from the fruit of their wonderful garden. And since they regularly visited the Sindelfingen Strassenfest they had finally become familiar figures in Sindelfingen.
Our thoughts are with you and those who are close to you.
Sindelfingen, 26.07.2024
Im Namen von ISPAS e.V. gez. Brigitte Stegmaier, Ute Walker, Wolfgang Trefz
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